
 

Development Contributions Supplementary Planning 

Document Adoption Statement: July 2020 

 
Notice of arrangements for adoption of Supplementary Planning Documents 

(Regulation 19 of the Town and County Planning (Local Development) (England) 

Regulation 2004 as amended) 

The Development Contributions Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) was 
adopted on the 22 July 2020. This SPD provides greater detail on the practical 
application of the relevant policies and aims of the Local Plan to bring together the 
Council’s approach to seeking contributions from new development to address the 
cumulative impacts on infrastructure, Thames Basin Heaths Special Protections 
Area (SPA) and to deliver affordable housing.  
 

The SPD and supporting documents can be viewed at: 

• The Council’s website: www.elmbridge.gov.uk/planning/policy 

• The Council’s offices: Civic Centre, High Street, Esher, KT10 9SD (Currently 
closed- please check website for updates) 

• All Borough Libraries- see www.surrey.gov.uk or call 0300 200 1001 for 
locations and opening times. 

 
Any person aggrieved by the SPD may apply to the High Court for permission to 
apply for judicial review of the decision to adopt the SPD. Any such application for 
leave must be made promptly and, in any event, not later than 3 months after the 
date on which the SPD was adopted. 
 
For further information on the Development Contributions SPD, either; 
 
·  Visit the Council’s website: www.elmbridge.gov.uk/planning/policy 
·  Contact the Planning Policy team via e-mail: planningpolicy@elmbridge.gov.uk or 
telephone, 01372 474474 
 

http://www.elmbridge.gov.uk/planning/policy

